
My family and I ask that you do not pass HB 4145.It is such an egregious bill against law abiding 
people of Oregon and against the state constitution . Again big money that is against the people of 
Oregon are at work. They will even hire people to fill the room. Sad to say that takes away the rights 
of Oregonians to govern ourselves. 
Again NO on HB 4145 
Regards 
Ritch Hanneman and Family 
Salem Oregon 
  

 


